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%4&: ﬁzﬁﬁﬂﬁﬁ Inauguration of the 46th Term
Committee Members
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The Hon Henry Tang (middle), Acting Chief Executive, witnesses the
Chamber's seal handover ceremony.
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Commissioner Lu Xinhua (right) presents mementos to the Honorary
Chairmen.
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The Committee Members of the 46th term of office.
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Director Gao Siren (fifth from left) presents certificates to the Office-bearers.

The 45th term of office of Committee Members came
to an end in late October 2008. In accordance with
the Chamber's Articles of Association and a resolution
passed in the Annual General Meeting, an Election
Committee was formed and entrusted with the election
affairs for the 46th term of office.

The election was completed on 24 October, returning a
total of 165 Committee Members. Dr Jonathan Choi was
elected as the Chairman of the 46th term of office.
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The 46th Term Board Inaugural Ceremony was held at the
Grand Hall of the Hong Kong Convention and Exhibition
Centre on 21 November. The Hon Henry Tang, Acting
Chief Executive of the HKSAR, Mr Gao Siren, Director of
Liaison Office of the Central People's Government in the
HKSAR, and Mr Lu Xinhua, Commissioner of the Ministry
of Foreign Affairs in the HKSAR, graced the occasion with
their presence. Over 1,600 guests attended the inaugural
ceremony.




